NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
& REJECTION OF ALL APPLICATIONS OF

“ENTERPRISE-WIDE DATA WAREHOUSE
SOLUTION ON TURNKEY BASIS”.

It is for the information of all concerned that with immediate
effect, we have cancelled the prequalification process and
rejected all the received applications against our invitation for
“Pre-Qualification of Data Warehouse Solution Implementation
Firms” placed on NBP and PPRA websites and also published
in newspapers on June 27, 2012.
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